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Del Ciampo, Joseph

From: Abrams, James

Sent: Tuesday, September 21, 2021 2:23 PM

To: Del Ciampo, Joseph

Subject: RE: Referral from the Superior Court Rules Committee
Joe,

| think Judge Noble’s idea regarding the Premises Liability discovery requests is excellent.

Jim Abrams

Hon. James Abrams

Judge, Superior Court
Connecticut Judicial Branch
email: james.abrams@jud.ct.gov

From: Del Ciampo, Joseph

Sent: Tuesday, September 21, 2021 1:46 PM

To: Abrams, James <James.Abrams@jud.ct.gov>; 'Bill Chapman (bchapman@ctbar.org)' <bchapman@ctbar.org>;
asavvaides@woclleydon.com; 'jmaloney@cttriallawyers.org' <jmaloney@cttriallawyers.org>;
eric.niederer@wilsonelser.com

Cc: Petruzzelli, Lori <Lori.Petruzzelli@jud.ct.gov>; Marin, Carolina <Carolina.Romanauskas@jud.ct.gov>

Subject: Referral from the Superior Court Rules Committee

Importance: High

Good afternoon,

At the meeting of the Rules Committee of the Superior Court on September 13, 2021, the Committee considered a
proposal submitted by Judge Noble to revise the standard premises liability interrogatories (Practice Book Form 203)
and requests for production (Practice Book Form 206) to include whether there was an agreement for snow and ice
removal and the existence of a contract for the same (RC ID # 2021-014). | have attached a copy of the proposal for your
convenience. Video of the meeting is available at https://youtu.be/IVOJbTevnfw.

After discussion, the Committee tabled this proposal until its November 15, 2021, meeting and referred it for review and
comment to Judge Abrams, Chief Administrative Judge, Civil Matters, the Connecticut Bar Association, the Connecticut
Trial Lawyers Association, and the Connecticut Defense Lawyers Association. Please let me know if there is another
contact person from your organization who should be included on this type of email in the future.

Please send any comments that your organization would like to make on this proposal to RulesCommittee@jud.ct.gov as
soon as possible.

Generally, the materials for Rules Committee proposals are not posted publically to any website or available online at
this time. If you need materials related this or any other proposal in the future, they may be requested from External
Affairs at External.Affairs@jud.ct.gov

Thank you.



Joseph J. Del Ciampo
Director of Legal Services
Connecticut Judicial Branch
100 Washington Street
Hartford, Connecticut 06106

e-mail: Joseph.DelCiampo@jud.ct.gov

Tel: (860) 706-5120
Fax: (860) 566-3449
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